
IMPORTANT NOTICE

YOUR PICKUP DAY IS 
CHANGING SOON!

Beginning the week of Monday, 
February 5, 2024 refuse pick up 

day will be permanently changed 
for residents receiving this notice.

Flip this card over for details regarding this change.



Questions? Get in 
touch with LRS. 

SERVICE CHANGE DETAILS
Thursday pickup day will change to Tuesday 

Friday pickup day will change to Wednesday

Please see below for final date of Thursday 

and Friday collection and start date of 

Tuesday and Wednesday collection. 

RESIDENTS WITH FRIDAY COLLECTION  
Final Friday Collection: February 2, 2024

First Wednesday Collection: February 7, 2024

RESIDENTS WITH THURSDAY COLLECTION 
Final Thursday Collection: February 1, 2024
First Tuesday Collection: February 6, 2024

Please have all materials out by 6 AM on your new pickup 
day as the time-of-day pickup may also change. 

•	 Scan the QR code
•	 Call 844.NEED.LRS


